November Elementary Board Report

1.

Parent Teacher Conferences held on October 27th and November 5th, very well
attended. (Food was provided for staff by the Elementary Parent Advisory Group and
National Honor Society)

Book Fair during the day was a big hit for kids to go through during PTC.

Wednesday Professional development is going well, we have been having discussions
about Standard Based Grading and now are looking at our math curriculum and
establishing our essential skills for each grade level.

Attended workshop October 29th on Crisis Plan with a team from the district, St. Joseph
staff and Ken Rasing. We will updating the district plan throughout the year and have a
updated one out to staff by next year.

Held first PBIS quarterly celebration on October 30th at Mikkelson Park- kids had fun



